
 

 
Date: 06 May 2020  

The Manager Listing 
The BSE Ltd. 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 

The Manager Listing 
 National Stock Exchange Ltd, 
 Exchange Plaza, Bandra kurla Complex, 
 Bandra (East),  
 Mumbai - 400051 

 

Dear Sir, 

Subject: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 

This is in reference to our intimation dated 31st March, 2020 filed with the Stock Exchange wherein                 
we had informed about temporary suspension of production at all our factories. 

We now wish to inform that the Company has obtained permission for all its factories to resume                 
operations in line with terms and conditions of the Government approvals.  

We shall submit further updates in the matter, if any, in due course.  

This is for your kind information and necessary records.  

 

For Whirlpool of India Limited 

 

 

Roopali Singh 

Sr. Director Legal and Company Secretary  
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